
Jhargram Raj College (Girls’ Wing) 

 

No. 40/21                                          Notice                                       Date: 14.11.2021 

The Orientation Programme scheduled to be held on 16.11.2021 is postponed 

on account of unavoidable circumstances. The date and time of the same will be 

notified later.     

Sd/- 

Officer-in-Charge   
Jhargram Raj College (Girls’ Wing) 
 

 


